
Understanding the Issues of 
Child on Child Sexual Abuse 

 And Local Resources available 
3.0 CLE Credits available 

 
 

 
Children in state care are at greater risk than their peers to be the victims of child on child 
sexual abuse. How the system of care handles the victims of such abuse and the child who has a 
sexual behavior problem can have long-lasting effects. This course will review the findings of the 
statewide workgroup for DCF and provide community specific information for child welfare 
workers, guardians ad litem, and attorneys to help them.  This training will focus on: 
 

a. Findings of the Gabriel Myers Workgroup on Child on Child Sexual Abuse 
 

b. Local Resources  
 

c. How the local system of Care Responds to Child on Child Sexual Abuse 
 
Who Should Attend:  
Attorneys, GALs, Caseworkers, Supervisors, and other individuals who work directly with 
youth. 
 
Date:  Thursday, July 21, 2011 9:00 am – 12:00 pm. 
 
Place:  Children’s Board of Hillsborough County (CBHC) Boardroom 

1002 East Palm Avenue 
Tampa, FL 33605 

 
RSVP:  fcf@floridaschildrenfirst.org  
           (Mention Tampa training in the subject line) or call 954-796-0860. 

Register online:  
https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=
a07e43nqot735e590b3&oseq=   

 
Parking: Directly adjacent to building. 
 

 
Join us for our Tampa Reception that evening at the Michael Murphy 

Gallery from 5:30 – 7:30 pm. 
 
Participants are invited to join us that evening for Florida’s Children First’s Reception honoring children’s 
advocate Dottie Berger MacKinnon and several outstanding foster care graduates. The reception begins at 
5:30 PM at the Michael Murphy Gallery. The suggested contribution is $100.00. The Tampa Awards event 
is one of our statewide receptions that raise funds and grow our community of child advocates. We offer a 
minimum rate of $25.00 for state or public interest employees that cover the value of goods and services. 
lease let us know in advance if you would like to attend the reception. P

 

 
 
Florida’s Children First, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) under the Internal Revenue Code and your gift is fully tax deductible within the limits of the law. Please consult your tax advisor. 
“A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL‐FREE (800‐435‐
7352) WITHIN THE STATE.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.”     
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